Not Too Early to Think About Gardening
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	Woodhall School students Scott Collins, Kyle O’Brien, John Warnick, George Sutherland and Greg Wasserstrom were among those spreading leaves dropped off by the Bethlehem Public Works Department at the Bethlehem Community Garden at Swendsen Farm. Woodhall students also planted blueberry bushes and completed other tasks as part of a community service project.
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BETHLEHEM — The Bethlehem Community Garden is looking for gardeners as it gears up for a third year.

The Bethlehem Community Garden at Swendsen Farm provides fresh, organically grown vegetables to local seniors, offers individuals or groups a garden area to grow their own plants and creates a learning environment for anyone interested in developing gardening skills and knowledge.

The garden follows organic gardening practices to improve the soil, manage pests and grow a wide variety of vegetables.

Distributed to local residents and soup kitchens once a week during the growing season, the produce comes from the community areas as well as donations from individual plots.
Potatoes, tomatoes, beans, beets, garlic, onions, squashes and greens are just a sampling of vegetables distributed. This year, peaches, blueberries and raspberries may be added to that list.

Work on and in the garden starts in March and stops in November and the season begins and ends with garden clean up and preparation. Other tasks include planting, watering, weeding, inspecting and harvesting.

For the community areas, some of these tasks are done during work parties; most tasks are done by individuals or groups on an at least weekly basis.

Once planting starts, staying out of the garden becomes difficult because everything changes daily as the garden is transformed from barren to lush.

Currently, individuals or groups can rent and be responsible for their own plot or they can help in the community plots; those helping in the community plots receive the weekly bag of vegetables.

Applications for individual plots or communal harvest can be found at the library, at Town Hall or at bethlehemcommunitygarden.weebly.com.

Available plots will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.

Anyone who needs additional information may visit bethlehemcommunitygarden.weebly.com, find garden updates on littletownbulletinboard.wikispaces.com/Community+Garden, or call the garden coordinator Jeanne Sargent at 203-266-7905.


